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Fraudulent Facsimiles
 
The Law Society of Newfoundland and
Labrador has been made aware of
another instance of deceptive facsimiles
being circulated.
 
If you receive a facsimile from Avalon
Law Group on the topic of wills, please
disregard it.
 
To combat the increasing incidences of
deceptive facsimiles and to promote
awareness of fraudulent activities,
please notify us if you suspect any
misuse of your letterhead.
 
Future instances will be published on our
website. We encourage you to check it
regularly to stay informed about
important developments.
 
For more information on how to
recognize and report fraud and scams in
Canada, please [click here].
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